
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday:  
9.00am - 12.30pm  
Closed on Wednesday 
Thursday and Friday:  
9.00am - 3.30pm 
 

Parish Priest:  
Fr. Melvin Llabanes 
Parish Secretary:  
Mrs. Lynn Kuczera  
 

Sacred Heart Primary School 
Principal:  
Mr Michael Russo 
e: principal@shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
t: 9724 4333  
w: shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Baptism will be celebrated by  
appointment following a  
Baptism Preparation Program. 
Sacrament of Marriage  
By appointment with at least  
6 months notice. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
If assistance is required, contact  
St Vincent de Paul: 1800 305 330  
(Free Call) 

Catholic Women’s League 
Maxine Grbac 0449 131 973 

Parish Choir 
Marie Janssen: 9779 9048  

50 Monastery Drive (PO Box 573), Croydon VIC 3136 

T: 0416 923 484  | E: contact@sacredheartcroydon.au 
sacredheartcroydon.au  | facebook.com/monasteryhill 

ABN 16 466 703 758 

FIFTH SUNDAY of EASTER 

7 May 2023 

Mass Times 
Saturday: 6.00pm Sunday 9.30am 

Tuesday to Friday: 9.30am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Friday after 9.30am Mass 

Saturday 5.30pm until 6.00pm  

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 

We pray for all who are sick,  
especially,  

Dermot Faloona, Bill Gallagher,  
Leonie Flint, Brodie, Nicola,  

Monica Murphy, Betty Croker,  
Michael Westworth, Tonny Philips, 

Olga McDonald, Edith Moyes,  
Keith Moyes, Catherine Murtagh,  
Kevin Collins, Colleen Skedden, 
Ron Buchanan, , Lucy Horgan, 
Shannon Hannaford, and Beryl 

Clark. 
 

We pray for those parishioners 
that are unable to be among us 

this weekend, for those who have 
died recently,  

 
And for those whose  

anniversary occurs at this time. 

 

Next Week: 6th SUNDAY of EASTER Acts 8:5-8, 14-17; 1 Pet 3:15-18 or 4:13-16;  Jn 17:1-11 

SATURDAY 13 MAY 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Yasmin Semena and Sr Lee 
Reader 
Valda Cupido 

SUNDAY 14 MAY 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Glenda Coutts, Maxine Grbac and  
Shane Lawrence 
Readers 
Malcolm Battley and Carol Koper 

http://www.sacredheartcroydon.au
https://www.facebook.com/monasteryhill


Time for a Laugh 
 

In the foyer of a church, a 
young boy was looking at a 

plaque with the names of men 
 and women who had died in  

various wars.  He asked the priest, "Who 
are these people?"   

The priest said, "Those are  
members from our church who died in 

the service."  
The boy asked, "The early service or the 

second service?"  

Replacement of the  

Monastery Windows 

 
The quote for the replacement of the win-

dows  of the monastery will be approx. $2500 
per window. 

 
If you would like to donate funds to supply a 
whole window or perhaps you could share  a  
window with another family please contact 

the parish office for details. 
 

We raised a net 
amount of  $1404 from 

our Easter Raffle for 
the windows. 

PARISH OFFICE 
Lynn will be on leave from  

Monday 8th May.  
 

The office phone will be checked  
regularly for any messages. 

CWL presents 
Bingo  and Morning Tea 

 
Thursday 11 May 

10.30am after Mass in the dining room. 
Funds raised will go towards the youth of 
Sacred Heart who will be attending the 

World Youth Day in Portugal 


